
 

 

 
 
 

VB #4 – March 21, 2024 
 

 
Dear WIC Vendors: 
 
Please be advised of scheduled eWIC system maintenance that may result in system outages. The 
maintenance will occur on Tuesday, March 26, and Friday, March 29, 2024, from 12:30am to 1:35 a.m. If 
during this time, a WIC EBT transaction is declined, please wait a few minutes, and try again. Each 
maintenance period will last from 60-65 minutes but should only impact the ability to transact for each 
vendor for a few minutes. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Vendor Management Agency. 
Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 
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